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Pawnee City Council selects architect for fire hall 
(KLZA)-- The Pawnee City Council approved a proposal from JEO of Lincoln to
provide architectural services for the new Fire Station Project. 

JEO will be paid approximately $60-thousand for the work.

Deb Niss with the Pawnee City Pride Committee updated the Council on their
work.  The Pride Committee has sent letters to properties identified as nuisances
 The buildings,  including houses can be repaired and brought up to code  or they
will be turned over to the Health  Board to determine if the properties should be
condemned

The  Council also approved a resolution to make it two-hour parking in the
business district on G Street from 6th to 7th  and on the north side of 6th Street
from F to G Streets.

It was also noted that Miracle Mudjackers are going to finish filling in the small
voids found beneath the swimming pool and will remove, clean and replace all
joint caulking on the pool. 
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